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 Screen Replacement 

Wright Auditorium 

Funds from PCF, the Petersburg City School District, and the Petersburg Arts Council were 

used to purchase a new screen that is safer, operated by an electric motor, and constructed 

of  a newer material that has enhanced reflective capabilities. The additional measure of  

safety for the screen operation should last well into the next decade.  

The screen is used by the student-run Compass Theater, the Petersburg City School 

District, and many community groups. 


